
Reading and Homework etc. 

Please try to read with your child 10 minutes per night, or as much as you can manage.                                       

Weekly homework tasks will be in your child’s homework book. Open homework is due on 15th July. 

PE, Music and Afterschool Clubs 

PE will be on Thursday. Children will need outdoor PE Kit 

Instrument lessons are on a  Monday. 

Music lessons are on a Friday morning. 

After school Tri Golf Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm ( the last session will now be on Tuesday 12th July) 

After School Cricket Thursday 3.15-4.15pm (we have been offered 2 extra sessions which will be fun 

based sessions) 

Swimming will be on Friday 

 

Pupils who are attending Wellfield Comprehensive School in September will have their induction days 

on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th July.  They will be transported to Wellfield from Hutton Henry School and will 

have lunch provided at Wellfield.  

 

On Tuesday 5th July pupils in year 2 and the Junior Class (unless they have another commitment for cricket  

festival or Wellfield transition) will be attending a Cultural Heritage festival at Shotton Hall  Academy.  They will 

leave school after lunch and return in time for home time. 

 

Some pupils will be representing school at a# Cricket Festival on Tuesday 5th July (separate letters have been 

sent to those who are attending) please remember they will need outdoor PE kit and a packed lunch.  

 

On Wednesday 6th July the whole school will attend the Children's Festival day at Hesleden Primary School.  

They will need to wear school uniform.  A packed lunch will be provided and funded for all pupils.  

 

Jamie the music teacher would like to hold another music performance on Friday 15th July at 9.00am in St  

Francis Village Hall.  This is a chance for pupils to show what they have been doing this term in music.  

 

Friends of school are collecting donations for raffle prizes for the summer fair and also new balls of any shape or 

size e.g. footballs, tennis balls, beach balls. Please send these into the school office.  

 

Please note that weekly newsletters and details of this terms events are listed on our school website.  
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